

## Fiona McLeod MSP Strathkelvin & Bearsden

Lenzie Tennis Club Lindseybeg Road, Lenzie G66 5LY

Wednesday 10th December 2014

Dear Sir or Madam,

Congratulations on the award to Lenzie Tennis Club from the Big Lottery Fund 2014 Communities programme.

I am sure your award of £1610 will be put to very good use for introducing tennis to local young people through the delivery of weekly three hour sessions at Millersneuk Primary School.

I do wish you the very best in the future, if there is anything I can do to help please drop me a line.

Yours sincerely,

Fiona McLeod MSP

Strathkelvin & Bearsden (SNP)

Tiona MKear